Sophie Kelly

From:

finoff@dublincity.ie

Sent:

Thursday 2 November 2023 14:27

To:

Sinead O'Gorman (Housing)

Cc:

Graham.Doyle@housing.gov.ie; Fiona Quinn (Housing); Cllr Seamas McGrattan;

Kathy Quinn

Subject:

RE: Local Property Tax Baseline Review

Hello Sinead,

I refer to my email of 18th October, from Cllr McGrattan, in relation to the above and your acknowledgement of 18th October. The Committee is due to meet in the coming days and I would appreciate if you might follow up on a response to the issues raised please ahead of the meeting.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Átha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigí na Cathrach, Baile Átha Cliath 8, | Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |

T. 222 2102/2103 | E. mary.curran@dublincity.ie | www.dublincity.ie

From: Sinead O'Gorman (Housing) <Sinead.OGorman@housing.gov.ie>

Sent: 18 October 2023 10:19

To: finoff@dublincity.ie; Graham Doyle (Housing) < Graham.Doyle@housing.gov.ie> Cc: Fiona Quinn (Housing) <Fiona.Quinn@housing.gov.ie>; Cllr Seamas McGrattan <seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>; Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>

Subject: RE: Local Property Tax Baseline Review

Mary

I acknowledge receipt of the letter. A response will issue in due course.

Regards, Sinéad

Sinéad O'Gorman

Príomhoifigeach

Principal Officer

Airgeadas Rialtais Áitiúil

Local Government Finance

An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta

Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

Bóthair an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman. Y35 AP 90

Newtown Road, Wexford. Y35 AP90

T +353 (0)53 911 7432 www.tithiocht.gov.ie www.housing.gov.ie